
 
5th November 2018 
 

 
To: Parents of Pupils in Senior School 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Children in Need – Friday 16th November 2018 
 
This year to support Children in Need, on Friday 16th November we are asking pupils to come to school 
dressed as teddy bears for a donation of £1.  This can include teddy bear onesies / pyjamas. Face 
painting, accessories and teddy bear ears/headbands are encouraged!  
 
During the day, we will also be hosting a jumble sale in the hall at lunchtime, where each form class will 
have their own table top to sell goods to raise money. Therefore, please send pupils in with spending 
money for this sale. 
 
We hope you can support us in this event – all proceeds will be going to Children In Need.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs N Howlett 
Head of Geography 
Senior Teacher-Pastoral 
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